
 

 

  

Bogota D. C., December 3, 2021 

 
 

 
Mister 

MICHAEL TRACY 

Director of the Jamey Aebersold Jazz Studies Program  
University of Louisville  

 
 

Dear Mr. Tracy: 
 

 

On this opportunity, we would like to extend our sincere thanks for sharing with us your experience 
with the Ensemble Exchange between our institutions, during the United States Semester at 

Universidad El Bosque on December 1 at 3 pm. 
 

For our University, it is a great honor to continue strengthening the ties that unite us with the 

academic and scientific community of the United States,  especially with an important ally such as 
Louisville University. 

 
We hope to be able to welcome your participation in future events relevant to our institutions, as 

well as to explore different cooperation areas of mutual interest. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
 
MARÍA CLARA RANGEL GALVIS 

President 
Universidad El Bosque  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 


